
 

 Submission    
No 197 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO ROAD TOLLING REGIMES 
 
 
 

Name: Mrs Leanne  Bullard 

Date Received: 6 July 2021 

 

 



As a long term user of the M5 and the M5 Tunnel to access work. My toll fees have increased $70 a 
week since the introduction of access to the new M8 

The M8 provides no benefit to me and my travel has not changed I still travel on the same road and 
the same tunnel that I have used for years, only now I’m being charged $14 a day to use it. 

This has forced me to travel a different route as I can’t justify $14 to travel such a short distance and 
on road that is the same as it was 2 years ago. 


